
LANCASTER COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTION MEETING 

July 16, 2017 

 

The Lancaster County, VA Electoral Board (EB) reconvened at the office of the 

General Registrar (GR) on July 16, 2017, to finalize the dual primary of June 13, 

2017.  In attendance were Chairman Barbara Breeden, Secretary Lee Pulling and 

General Registrar Susan Jett.  Barbara Breeden called the meeting to order at 

11:00 am and made a motion to go into closed session to process the one 

provisional ballot.  The motion was seconded by Lee Pulling. 

The voter provided the General Registrar with a photo ID that was required for 

the provisional ballot.  The sealed envelope was opened, the ballot counted and 

added to the unofficial results that is sent to the State.  The abstracts were 

signed, sealed and delivered. 

The meeting adjourned at 11:38 on a motion by Barbara Breeden and seconded 

by Lee Pulling. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lee Pulling, Secretary  


